
COOKING CLUB
with

Ms Mehta & Ms McDonagh-Londy

We are so excited to announce that our cooking club will be
starting in the Spring term w/c 15th January. Each week the

children will be cooking a yummy dish that they can take home
with them. These will range from sweet and savoury treats as

well as veg or non veg options. All allergies and dietary
requirements will be considered when planning the terms

menu. 

Club will take place after school on
Mondays at 3:45pm - 4:30pm.

Club will be charged on a termly basis.
 The price for each for session will be £8 and will need to be

paid on a termly basis based on the total number of weeks in
the term.


